

September 20, 2024

City of Douglas 86 W. Center St. Douglas, MI 49406

Attn:			City	Counci
			-1.5	OGGIIOI

Once again, we are asking for your participation in the Knights of Columbus' Annual Tootsie Roll Drive that helps Michigan citizens with Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities. The drive will take place October 18th and 19th. We will be working with local merchants to solicit donations to this worthy cause. As usual, we will be wearing our familiar yellow and red aprons to identify our Knights and volunteers.

Over the years our members have collected thousands of dollars to aid less fortunate individuals in our immediate community. Several local organizations have come to depend upon our support for some of their critical needs and we try not to disappoint them. This is a volunteer drive. No Knights or volunteers are paid salaries, or are any expenses compensated. Our rewards are the smiles and enthusiastic applause for our Knights when we hand out Tootsie Rolls and the checks to the local organizations we support.

On behalf of our local Council, thank you for your years of support and I hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Michael Sobutka

Michael Souther

Treasurer Council 8687

P.O. Box 941

Douglas, MI 49406